
 
 

 
 

To the Referees and their respective National Federation  

 

ARG - PATINO Leonel / ROSEMBERG Juan 

            BURGOS Ruben / DELGADO Gonzalo  

BRA - NASCIMENTO Dnaldo / OLIVEIRA Tarsis  

            MAGALHAES Daniel / ROCHA Adriano  

CHI  - MORAGA Cesar / RODRIGUEZ Christian  

COL - OJEDA Luis / ZAPATA Nelson 

CUB - REYNES Raymel / Zuniga Alexis 

URU - LEMES Cristian / SOSA Mathias 

USA - POSCH Christian / JORGENSEN Lars  

SRB - ANTIC Vanja / JAKOVLJEVIC Jelena  

 

 

Basle, 14 February 2014  

 

 

GRTP Course, 30.03. – 06.04.2014 in Buenos Aires, Argentina 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

  

We are pleased to invite your referee couple to the IHF course under the Global Referee Training 

Programme (GRTP), which will be held in Buenos Aires in the period from Sunday 30 March 

2014 (arrival in Buenos Aires on 29 March) to Sunday 06 April 2014 (departure from Buenos 

Aires on 7 April).  

 

There will be several matches as part of the Women’s Junior Pan-American Championship for 

each couple to evaluate and analyse. Testing of physical fitness (Shuttle Run Test) and rules 

knowledge (in English) will also be on the agenda. The course language will be only English. 
  
Your federation is responsible for expenses related to the travel of your referees to Buenos Aires 

and back. In order to arrange your pick-up from Buenos Aires, you are kindly requested to forward 

your travel arrangements, in due time, to Mr Miguel Angel Zaworotny (contact through e-mail: 

mazhandball@yahoo.com). Pick-up can be organized from Buenos Aires Airport or Buenos Aires 

Bus Terminal. 

 

Local expenses for hotel, meals and transportation to/from the hotel will be covered by the local 

organizer. Information about the hotel for the referees will follow shortly before the event. In case 

you require a visa for Argentina and need any assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact the IHF 

Head Office immediately, but no later than 23 February 2014.  

 

 

 

mailto:mazhandball@yahoo.com


 
 

 
 

 

IHF/PRC Member Ramon Gallego (contact through e-mail: ramongs1@gmail.com; 

ramongs@uniovi.es) is the coordinator of this course, and he is available to answer any questions 

related to the programme. IHF/PRC Member Salvio Sedrez is also nominated as lecturer for this 

course (e-mail: salviosedrezsc@yahoo.com.br). 

 

In case of arrival/departure questions or other practical matters which are related to the 

organization on site, please contact Mr Miguel Angel Zaworotny (contact details mentioned 

above).  

 

Please confirm the participation (including stamp of the federation) of your referees to the IHF 

Head Office (ihf.office@ihf.info) and Ramon Gallego no later than 23 February 2014. 

 

If we do not hear from you by then, we must replace your referees with others who are on our 

waiting list.  

 

With our best regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL HANDBALL FEDERATION 

 

 
Amal Khalifa    Manfred Prause 

Managing Director   PRC Chairman 

 

Encl.  
Registration Form Buenos Aires 
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